
Re: Woodbridge - Phase 1 and 4 FDP

Thank you sir. Let us know when you want to get back together and review.

taco

Taco E. Pope, AICP

Director

Dept. of Planning & Economic Opportunity

Nassau County BoCC

(904)530-6300

tpope@nassaucountyfl.com

From: Dan Mccranie <dan@mccranie-engineers.com>

Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 12:38:10 PM

To: Taco Pope

Subject: Woodbridge - Phase 1 and 4 FDP

 

Taco, please allow this email to serve as our formal request to con<nue the hearing on the Phase 1 and 4 FDP at Woodbridge.

We need <me to coordinate with the County and the Neighbors. We would like to be heard at the Dec 5 P&Z mee<ng, and the 1/8 BCC

mee<ng, if possible.

Thank you,

Dan

Daniel I. McCranie, P.E.

Vice-President

McCranie & Associates, Inc.  -  Certified DBE in Florida

904-335-8685

 

Statement of Confidentiality

The sender intends that this electronic message and any attachments are for exclusive use by the person to whom it is addressed. This

message may contain information that is confidential or privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of

this message is not an intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this

communication, or the use of its contents, is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the

sender of your inadvertent receipt and delete this message from all data storage systems. Thank you.

 

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, please do not

send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact this office by phone or in writing.

Taco Pope

Fri 10/27/2017 1:18 PM

To:Daniel McCranie <dan@mccranie-engineers.com>; Scott Herring <sherring@nassaucountyfl.com>;

Cc:Doug McDowell <dmcdowell@nassaucountyfl.com>;

Mail - dmcdowell@nassaucountyfl.com https://outlook.office.com/owa/?realm=nassaucountyfl.com&path=/mail/...
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